January 2, 2007

Dear Parents,
As you know the New York State English Language Arts Test (NYS ELA Test) will be implemented in January.  A schedule of the test dates and times is listed below:  

	Date
	Time
	Task

	Tuesday, January 16
	Periods 1-2 (50 min.)
	Book 1: Reading & Multiple Choice

	Wednesday, January 17
	Periods 7-8 (45 min.)
	Book 2: Listening and Writing

	Thursday, January 18
	Periods 1-2 (60 min.)
	Book 3: Reading and Writing


Over the next two weeks we will continue reviewing in English class, and I am offering review classes on Tuesdays and Thursdays after school.  This is available for all students.  I encourage every child to attend.  Buses will be provided for your child.  Please respond to the letter that was sent home or send a note to school saying your child needs bus transportation so we can plan ahead.  The dates of the review classes are listed below:

· Thursday, January 4

· Tuesday, January 9

· Thursday, January 11

Your child is required to use #2 pencils and is permitted to use a highlighter.  Most students had pencils and highlighters at the beginning of the year; however, many are consumed or have been misplaced.  Your efforts to provide these are appreciated.  In addition, studies show that students who are well rested and who eat a high protein breakfast are more successful academically.  Often students this age don’t like to eat breakfast, but it is beneficial—it helps them to stay focused.

Finally, I have had requests from parents asking for ways they can support their child.  I have created a web page (http://www.frontiernet.net/~mblow/nysela.htm), which provides additional information concerning the NYSELA Test.  Included are details about the test, activities for students who wish to practice, and parental resources.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at mblow@lacs.moric.org, 376-9010 (school), or 376-8784 (home). 
Sincerely,

Mrs. Mary Blow
